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EVERY NT SCHOOL SHOULD BE FULLY AND FAIRLY FUNDED 
Independent Schools Australia (ISA) has welcomed the announcement of additional funding 
for Northern Territory public schools to get them to 100% of the Schooling Resource 
Standard (SRS) by 2029, but reiterates that every student should be fully and fairly funded, 
regardless of which school they attend or where they are located. 

Under the ‘Statement of Intent’, the Commonwealth will provide an extra $737.7 million 
between 2025 and 2029 and the NT Government at least an extra $350 million to ensure 
public schools in the territory reach 100 per cent of their SRS.  

“Today’s announcement is great news for Northern Territory public schools and 
communities,’’ ISA Chief Executive Officer Graham Catt said. “We look forward to a 
commitment from the Northern Territory and Commonwealth governments to fully and fairly 
fund all Independent schools in the upcoming bilateral agreements.” 
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